
 

 
 
 

 

September 2023 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Mr Egypt – Thursday 21st September 
 
We are delighted to be welcoming ‘Mr Egypt’, an Egyptologist, to Saltford on 
Thursday 21st September 2023 for the day to bring our history work on Ancient Egypt 
alive for all children in Year 4.  
 
This will take place within the school day. The children will wear their school uniform 
as usual.  During the day the children will be taking part in lots of exciting activities 
including some food tasting of Egyptian bread and honey (pitta bread).  Please 
inform your class teacher if your child cannot take part in food tasting due to 
any allergies. 

 

The cost for each child will be £8.78. No child will be refused a place on the grounds 
that their parents do not wish to make a financial contribution, but unless a 
substantial number of parents wish their children to take part, and are willing to make 
a contribution, we will be unable to run this day. Arrangements will be made for 
children whose parents do not wish them to attend. 
 
Payment for your child to attend/take part must be made on-line using 
MyChildAtSchool, under educational visits.  Please can payment be received by 
Wednesday 13th September  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
                      
   Mrs Brook                      Mrs Nethercott                     Mr Jenkins     
 

 
 


